Town of Rye, New Hampshire

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Town of Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, October 24, 2016,
at 6:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye NH. The purpose of the Hearing is to
consider the approval and adoption of the CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS PLAN 2017-2022. The
Plan may be seen in the Rye Planning Board Office and the Board of Selectmen’s Office, 10
Central Road, Rye, NH during regular office hours.
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